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There is no evidence that this measure will have any impact on crime or reduce 

victimhood for anyone in Oregon. The only thing this bill will accomplish is a direct 

violation of individuals second ammendment rights! The US has 20,000 gun laws and 

they clearly do not have the results you claim you intend. Guns are not the problem, 

people are the problem! 


